Hello SMHA Members,
On behalf of the SMHA Board of Directors we would first like to congratulate Alex Pharand for his most recent success in being drafted and signed to the Hamilton Bulldogs in this years OHL U16 draft.
SMHA is committed to both the U16 and U18 programs. The board is dedicated to supporting our players in their continued development to help them prepare for and achieve their goals of getting to the next level.
We are in the process of completing our coach’s selection for this upcoming season and are committed to supporting the team and its staff like never before as we intend to build our program to compete for GNU18L and Telus Cup championships.
SMHA is dedicated to our players in helping them prepare for the U16 & U18 OHL Drafts and beyond. We intend to do this by providing continuous and ongoing support by promoting our players, on ice skill development, mental coaching and development as well as off ice physical activity. Our goal is to help every player become the very best they can be and will commit to each player's development to help ensure they can achieve their goals.
 
We would like to host a parent / player information evening Tuesday June 29, 2021 at 7:00 pm over Zoom in order to create and develop the best opportunity for these gentlemen in their last years of minor hockey.   If you would like to receive the zoom link, please email robert.dmytruk@sudburyminorhockey.ca
 
Sincerely,
 
SMHA Board of Directors

